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Question

The number of applicants waiting to be allocated to the ceremony (who have been approved but are
now waiting to be allocated to a ceremony) in the Perth metropolitan area. Please present data based
on council as at the date this FOI request would be reviewed.

Response

e As at 14 August 2020, there were 46 applicants for Australian citizenship by conferral whose
applications had been approved and who were waiting to be allocated to citizenship ceremonies

at Perth City Council.

This report may differ from previous or future reports due to the use of a dynamic database.

The Department of Home Affairs must be consulted regarding any requests to use this data for purposes not
originally intended or discussed.




